Post Office Box 324 BOWIE, TEXAS June 12, 1960

Mr. Maurice W. Nittler 3663 South Clarkson Englewood, Colorado

Dear Mister Nittler:

We were pleased to learn that our signal was as good as you reported on June 6, 1960. We ran a frequency test the morning of June 6th and were on the air from 5:00 to 5:15 AM with a one thousand cycle tone and voice identification. Your times were also correct.

It may interest you to know that we have been on the air for one year as of last month (May). We run a frequency check from five until five-fifteen the first Monday of each month. We receive very many interesting reports such as yours. We want to thank you for your report and wish you the best of luck in your hobby.

I certainly hope you make it a habit to listen to KOSI in Aurora, Colorado. The owner, David M. Segal is a personal friend of mine and I think he has a wonderful station. If you are ever in that area, I wish you would stop in and see the operation and tell Lonnie Licato, I said hello.

Thanking you again, I am

Yours sincerely,

Joe G. Turbyfill Chief Engineer Radio Station KBAN

Bowie. Texas